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I wish to make a complaint regarding the notifications I have received about the the start dates of two projects in my area.
The start date for Cottam Solar Project which is 5/6th September. The examination commencement date for West Burton
is the 7th September. 
The inspectorate had previously said that the 4 huge solar projects in my area would be examined separately.
There is an unrealistic time scale of deadlines which will be required to be met for both projects. 
The whole situation is becoming extremely confusing for people like myself who wish to have an input. 
How can the inspectorate compile all the data and submissions for both projects and review effectively. 
If these projects are being examined at the same time, why can’t they be examined as one proposal as they are both
being put forward by the same developer, Island Green Power. 
This just seems to me to be misdirection, bombarding us with emails and letters and dates but making it easier for the
developer and their team.
I look forward to hearing from you.
Regards
Adam Sissons


